From:

To: CouncilAgenda
Subject: Fwd: Stop signs
Date: Thursday, August 4, 2022 6:13:17 PM

Good evening,

Please be advised that we live on Sherwood Street and believe that a stop sign at the
intersections of Spencer/Sherwood and Alder/Sherwood would be very beneficial.

Thank you.
Andrea and Jason Norwich.



